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PEEK AT THE WEEK 

What did we work on this week? 

Our class read the Three Little Pigs this week. We listened to alphabet songs that 
help us learn letter sounds. Each day we talked about words that start with our 
letter of the week (H), how to write the letter in both uppercase and lowercase, 
and what sounds it makes. We learned about wind science as we pretended to be 
the Big Bad Wolf and move objects with breath. At the art table, we painted with 
string and with our hands as we observed what happens when colors are mixed 
together.  
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Families,  
 

 Happy Thursday! I hope everyone has a nice week off from school next 
week. We are looking forward to seeing you all at conferences! This was a short 
week of learning about noticing and creating patterns. We also learned about how 
self-talk can help with focus and emotional regulation. 
 

What will we do next week? 
• It is our first week of our fall tree study!  
• Read the book Trees Count 
• We will be going to our school’s outdoor classroom to make observations of 

nature in the fall 
• Letter of the week: U 

• Lessons on Following Directions 

• Learn how to use different types of glue to make a collage 
 

Reminders: 
• We will NOT have preschool Oct. 15th - 19th due to preschool conferences 

and MEA break. 

• We sent homework home on Wednesday, Oct. 10th.  

• Please dress your child for the weather each day. We will periodically be 
going outside to the playground depending on the weather. 
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